
May 9, 2023 Annual Meeting Highlights 

The annual meeting was highlighted by the “Fallen Soldier Tribute” narrated by recent Cameron 

University graduate 2LT John Young and assisted by Cadet Shinta Brown. 

 

Following the tribute, a ribeye steak dinner with served.  After dinner, a life time service 

recognition from national MOAA was presented to Terry Johnson and Bill Whisenant.  Sam  
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“Col Marvin J. Harris Communication Award 4 Star” was presented by Chapter President Don 

DuRant to Charlie Hutchinson, Chapter webmaster. 

 

John Moots, formally trained Opera singer, a member of Lawton’s Pro Musica sung a medley of 

songs to include “It Had to Be You”, “It’s now or Never”, “Love Me Tender” and others. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Closing remarks were made by Chapter President Don DuRant and Benediction by Reverend Bill 

Schneider. 
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